
NEW YORK CITY TAXI AND LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 

Notice of Revised Public Hearing Date for Proposed Rules 

 

Notice is hereby given that the proposed hearing by the Taxi and Limousine 

Commission (“TLC”) for amended rules to increase certain license and inspection 

fees, previously scheduled to be held on March 10, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. by a notice 

appearing in the City Record on February 14, 2011 is cancelled.  

 

This cancellation affects only the proposed amendments to the TLC Rule Book which is 

scheduled to expire on April 1, 2011  
 

 

 

 

 


